
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Year 2 Ogden Reservoir Walk

Dear Parent/Carer,

Next half term Year 2 will be learning about painting and mixed media so we will be going on a texture

hunt.

We will be completing a walk around Ogden reservoir and collecting natural resources on the following

dates:

2EP - Tuesday 12th November 2024

2MO - Thursday 14th November 2024

2AE - Tuesday 19th November 2024

The trip will take place during the school day and the children will need to arrive at school as usual. All

children need to wear their normal school uniform. Please ensure that your child has waterproof footwear

and a waterproof coat as it may be raining. We will return to school in time for lunchtime.

There is a cost of £2 for the minibus transport which can be paid on Parent Pay. Please note that if we do

not receive enough payments, the trip will be cancelled.

Yours Sincerely

Miss King, Mrs Mason and Miss Ashfaq

Year 2 Team
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